
To:
Poster Presenters at TISLR 2010
From:
Profs. Diane Brentari and Ronnie Wilbur 
Re:
SUGGESTIONS TO HELP PREPARE FOR YOUR POSTER SESSION



---------------------------------------------------------------------
Here are some pointers that have proven helpful in past conferences in keeping the information accessible to both the Hearing and Deaf participants. The following information and suggestions should assist you in preparing your poster presentation. Your collaboration will help to establish and support an excellent environment for communicating scholarly, scientific discourse. 
Preparation prior to the conference:
1.
The rolling poster display boards are 4' (high) x 6' (wide), so your poster should be 3’ (high) x 4’ (wide). Please bring a supply of push pins. We will supply some, but they may not be enough for all of the posters.

At the conference:

2.   Please put up your poster before 9:00 AM on the day assigned for your poster in Stewart Center 302-306 (It is a single, large space).  It is preferred that you leave your poster up all day on the day you have been assigned, so that conference participants can view the posters whenever they wish to take a break from the talks, as well as during the POSTER SESSION you have been assigned on the program.  
3.   At least one author must be present at the poster session.

4. 
Please take your poster down before 6:30 on the day assigned to your poster.

During your presentation:

4.
TISLR 10 is proud of fostering a “Deaf-friendly” environment. Please remember to face all individuals in the immediate vicinity when you are discussing your poster, regardless of the language being used.  

5.   Both ASL and IS Interpreters are available at the conference, and during the poster sessions interpreters will be circulating in the poster room Please feel free to call on one of them if you would like interpreting assistance.
Thank you so much for your willingness and cooperation. Together we can create a satisfying and stimulating exchange for all interested participants.

THANK YOU!

